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Dear Friends, 

I hope you are faring well during the summer season. 

This Sunday’s Services:  

Good Shepherd: 9.30am Holy Communion 

Christ Church:  8.00am Holy Communion 

11.00am Holy Communion. Activity packs are available for children, as Junior Church 

takes its summer break. Refreshments outside after the service. This service will be 

streamed live on the website. 

This week, following the lectionary, we have the final instalments of the saga of David and the early kings of 

Israel; and in the Gospel, of Jesus the bread of life. I base my sermon on Solomon’s question, ‘How can God 

dwell on earth?’ - enclosed, together with intercessions by David Hughes.  

Readings:  1 Kings 8: 22-30  John 6: 56-69 

Collect:  God of constant mercy, who sent your Son to save us: 

remind us of your goodness, increase your grace within us, 

that our thankfulness may grow, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

Midweek Services:  

ONLINE: Thursday Morning available from 9.30am on the parish website and YouTube channel.  

MIDWEEK COMMUNION Thursday morning at 9.30am at Christ Church 

EVENING PRAYER: Friday afternoon at 5.00pm at Christ Church 

“Place of Welcome” is open every Tuesday between 1.30 and 3.30pm all are welcome to drop in at Christ 

Church – OUTSIDE – for a cup of tea or coffee and a chat.  

The Chosen is a new multi-episode dramatization of the life of Christ through the eyes of those who met him. 

We’re looking at showing it on Monday evenings at Christ Church, from 27 September. Contact April Beech 

for more information - avrilbeech13@yahoo.com . 

Thank you to all those who helped organise the Parish Summer Barbecue last Saturday. It was great to have 

so many there and catch up with those we haven’t had a chance to talk to for so long.   

May the Lord’s blessing be upon you, this week and always. 

Phil 
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